TOWN OF NEW FAIRFIELD
SAFETY COMMITTEE
SPECIAL MEETING
WEDNESDAY, June 29, 2022

The Special Meeting of the Safety Committee was called to order by Chairman, Linda Fox at 11:02 a.m. via Zoom.
Present: Linda Fox, Linda Lull, Janet Capozzola, Olga Melnikov, and Derrek Guertin (11:05)

Approval of Minutes:
A motion to approve the March 9, 2022 minutes was made Linda Fox and seconded by Olga Melnikov. Approved by all.

Old Business:

Accident Reports: No report was available.

Old Safety issues:

Linda Fox will follow up with Lloyd Decker about the crumbling steps to the front access of the Annex, which Derrek
Guertin reported at the March meeting.

New Business:

Safety Issues: No new issues reported.

Derrek Guertin reported that he was conducting his annual inspection of town buildings.

Motion to adjourn was made by Derrek Guertin and seconded by Olga Melnikov. Meeting adjourned at 11:07 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Linda Fox, Chairman
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